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What have we been learning? 

This week has been Anti Bullying Week, we started off the week with an assembly 

with Mrs Windmill where we listened to the story ‘Only one you’ which taught us all 

about being unique. We then designed our own art pebbles to represent what makes 

us unique using colours and symbols. Jet class and Emerald class got together to 

peer critique each others art pebble designs using warm and cool feedback and then 

we used this feedback to improve our designs. Finally we painted our designs on our 

pebbles using the painting skills we were taught last term. We are so pleased with 

them as they look fab!   

                  

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

In maths we are developing our addition and 

subtraction skills, learning a variety of written 

methods and applying them to solve mastery 

challenges. 

 

We will be continuing to practice our Bollywood 

dance ready to perform to the other classes.  

 

In English we will be writing Diary entries from Lily 

describing her journey through her garden. We will 

look at features of diary writing, applying 

conjunctions to extend sentences and noun phrases 

to describe what she sees. 

 
 

Reminders 
 

 

Please remember to write in your child’s orange 

home-school book when your child has read at 

home. This can be a bug club book, school book, 

book from home, library book or a book you have 

shared together. We will check books on a Friday 

and move your child up the reading tree if they 

have read 5 times. 

 

Now that the weather is getting colder and darker, 

please ensure your child comes to school with a 

warm coat. 

 
 


